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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Sheldon, Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W., Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F0IA-80-190

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated April 4,1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of:

Review and Evaluation of the B&W Steam Supply System
(with Emphasis on the Operation and Control of the
Once-Through Steam Generator), a Report,to the ACRS
by a Task Force of ACRS Staff and Fellows.

A copy of the document is being placed in the NRC Public Document Room
(PDR), 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC. You may obtain access to
this document by presenting a copy of this letter or by requesting
folder F0IA-80-190 in your name.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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